

January 25, 2018

Mr. Bill Geppert President & CEO Downtown San Diego Partnership 401 B Street, Suite 100 San Diego, CA 92101

Re: Neighborhood Enhancement Program Contract (Execution Date: June 30, 2018)

Dear Bill:

Please accept this letter as 30-day notification requesting termination of the Neighborhood Enhancement Program contract effective Friday, February 23, 2018.

It has been a pleasure working with the Downtown San Diego Partnership Clean & Safe team on this exciting program - they are such an impressive group of dynamic and hard-working professionals. I appreciate the opportunity and am available to assist with the transition to ensure the continued success of the program.

It has been a pleasure working with you and I wish you all the best in your endeavors.

Best Regards,

Bahija Humphrey

Founder

Humphrey Consulting LLC